
O my God, I love you with my whole
heart and above all things
because you are infinitely good and
perfect, and I love my neighbour as
myself for love of you.

Grant that I may love you more and
more in this life, and in the next for all
eternity.

Amen.

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

We have had lots of activities and learning at school this week. Year 2 have had their SATs -

well done to you all for your hard work and determination. Thank you to Canon Peter for

giving Ascension Mass at school yesterday, and to the parents who attended. 

There was huge excitement at the school disco last night and it was lovely to see all of the

children having such a fun time with some fantastic dancing! Thank you to FOSA for

organising another brilliant event for us. 

Sports Day is taking place on Wednesday 24th May. Parents and families are welcome to

come and join us from 1.15pm, and we will celebrate St. Augustine's Feast Day on Thursday

25th May with Mass at our parish church at 1.30pm. We will walk the children to church, and

parents and families are also welcome to attend. 

Apologies to Mrs Christina Armitage for misspelling your name in last week's newsletter. 

inspire+ Holiday and Food Camp being held here at St. Augustine's from 30th May - 2nd

June. This holiday club is not funded by the Local Authority but there are limited free spaces

available for children who are in receipt of free school meals.

As always, please log in to the Seesaw app to see what your child has been learning in

school this week.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing

you all on Monday for our last week before half term. 

Mrs Cox

A MESSAGE FROM MRS COX

We grow and learn as a family in the footsteps of Jesus
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OUR SCHOOL MUSIC TEACHER, MRS CASSANDRA PATTISON
This is Mrs Pattison, our wonderful music teacher. Mrs Pattison comes in to school
and teaches a wide range of music to all of our classes every week. Mrs Pattison also
helps with our school choir and our lunchtime music club, and also gives individual
music lessons. 

in this photo, Mrs Pattison is teaching Willow class all about musical instruments
from Thailand as part of discovering Far Eastern music. The class then created their
own pentatonic melodies using percussion tubes! 

If you have received a letter from us

regarding the Mini Olympics, please

can you fill out the e-form on the

accompanying email to give

permission for your child to attend

what will be an amazing event! 

After half term we are starting a

Rounders club for Year 5 and Year 6

children. The club will take place on

Wednesday's from 3.15pm-4.15pm. If

your child would like to attend, please

complete the permissions form sent

out via email this week. 

SPORTS NEWS

A huge well done to Rocky from

Cedar class who won a book token

prize in a Coronation shop-window

competition organised by the

Stamford Civic Society; we can't wait

to hear about the book that you

choose, Rocky!  

http://www.st-augustine.lincs.sch.uk/
http://facebook.com/staugustinescva


Happy Birthday to Martin in

Acacia class, who will be 8 on

22nd May! We all wish you a

very happy birthday, and lots

of fun celebrating your

special day.  

 

ATTENDANCELUNCH MENU AS OF 22ND MAY 

WILLOW TRIP TO DUXFORD

Our whole school attendance this week was

90.78%. Our attendance by class is as

follows:

Cedar - 90.0%

Sycamore - 83.73%

Acacia - 91.35%

Willow - 92.49%

Juniper - 94.77%

71 of our pupils had 100% attendance this

week.
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On Thursday, our Year4/5 Willow class travelled to the Imperial War Museum at Duxford, where
Spitfires flew from during the war. They had a brilliant time looking at the aircraft, wartime
memorabilia, and learning what life was like during the war...they even got to sit in aircraft including
Concorde!  Thank you to Mrs Donington for organising a great day for Willow class. 

ST AUGUSTINE'S FEAST DAY - THURS 25TH MAY

SUMMER FAIR - SAT 8TH JULY

Your child's school report will come
home with them on Tuesday 11th July,
ahead of our last day of term, Friday 21st
July

SPORTS DAY - WEDS 24TH MAY

Our sports day will take place on
Wednesday 24th May with
parents welcome to attend the
track events from 1.15pm. If the
weather is inclement, sports day
will take place on Friday 26th May 

We will celebrate St. Augustine's Feast Day on
Thursday 25th May. We will be taking the
children to our parish church at 1.30pm - you
are all welcome to come along and join us. 

COMMUNITY GARDENING - SAT 17TH JUNE

We are holding a community gardening
event! If you are able to help, please
come along and help us tidy up and
develop our forest area and sensory
garden! Refreshments will be available
and we would be so grateful for any
time that you can give us! 

SCHOOL REPORTS - TUES 11TH JULY

Our wonderful FOSA Summer Fair
will take place on Saturday 8th July -
please come along and enjoy our
stalls, refreshments and activities! 

Did you hear our exciting

news?! This week we

discovered that an alien craft

had crashed in our outdoor

classroom, and we had to

help repair it! We all worked

really hard together and Miss

Darby was really proud of our

teamwork.  

 

CEDAR CLASS 


